
Dear Sirs, 
                    The maps shown in your e.mail are too  small and indestinct.  I an 91 and an 
invalide, so am unable to travel. 
The mind boggles at  the intentions to build more properties in an around Shrewsbury. 
Surely, common sense will find that there are already 700 or more properties for sale weekly 
as shown in the Shrewsbury Chronicle . To build more in the area will just result in  people 
moving out of town centre to take the new properties, leaving more and more vacant 
properties in the Town Centre.

 Someone mentioned the Hospital as a major employer, without 
realising, that owing to Government cutbacks, the NHS is shedding staff, rather than taking 
on more. 
Regards, 
                Richard Harper, Shrewsbury 




